
NOTIFICATION

No. GAD. 1/77/152: the 4th September, 1978. In partial modification of this
Government's Notification conveyed under GAD. 1/77/63 dated 23rd November,
1977, the Lt. Governor of Mizoram is pleased to declare TUESDAY, the 5th
September, 1978 as a closed holiday on account of Id-ul-Fitre instead of 6th
September, 1978 as was notified in the said Notification. Therefore, all offices
under the Mizoram Government and Revenue and Magisterial Courts in Mizo­
ram will remain closed on 5th September, 1978.

J.Malsawma,
Deputy Secretary to the Govt, of Mizoram.

Prioted at the Mizoram Govt. Press, Aizawl C-800


